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Deer Class 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you are all keeping well and have had an enjoyable Easter break. It’s hard to believe that we are in the summer term already! 

It will be a challenging and busy but enjoyable term, especially for Year 6 who will be preparing to close their primary school chapter 

and begin their next adventure. 

Just a reminder about some of the expectations and routines in Deer Class. 

 

Homework: The children will continue to have an Arithmetic Challenge, a Spelling Challenge and Topic/Science/PSHE based 

homework. The Maths will be completed in the Maths homework books. The spelling will be sent home in their spelling books and the 

rest will be uploaded onto Google Classroom to be completed over the course of the term.  

Children should also continue to practise their times tables as these will be tested weekly in school. Additionally, children should be 

reading for at least 20 minutes daily. 

 

PE: Your child will need a named PE kit suitable for indoor and outdoor use which must be in school on Mondays ready for the week 

ahead.   

 

Reading: Reading with your child is invaluable. I urge you to spend 20 minutes every day sharing and discussing books.  

 

Zip Wallet: Children will have a zip wallet to bring their belongings. Please avoid bringing other bags as the cloakroom area is very 

cramped and extra bags take up a lot of space. 

Please find some key information regarding Year 6 below 

Year 6 SATs: SATs take place on Monday 12th May – Thursday 15th May. Some general information will be uploaded onto Google 

Classroom. Please let me know if you have any queries regarding the arrangements for this week.  

 

Year 6 Residential Parent Briefing : On Friday 23rd May at 9am, please come along to the Hall for a briefing on final arrangements 

for the Thorpe Woodlands trip. I will be able to share information about accommodation, activities, things to bring and eating 

arrangements. In addition, I will be available for any outstanding questions/queries. A pack will be sent out to anyone who can’t 

make the meeting. Please contact the office if you can’t attend and have any outstanding questions. 

 

 

If you have any concerns, please send a written note into school with your child or contact the office.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

M. Rankine 

 

 
Miss M Rankine 

 


